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LIMPSFIELD GRANGE SCHOOL


20th April 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 10 Catering Course

We have spent significant time reviewing the progress of Year 10 with the current Catering course. We have given careful consideration to the content of this course and how it is preparing the students for any future career in the catering industry and how it is supporting them to develop valuable life skills in this area. 

We have concluded that there is a more appropriate course for them and will be changing to this in the next few weeks. It is an interesting and relevant qualification and I have pasted a link to the specification below for more information.

https://qualifications.pearson.com/content/dam/pdf/myskills/home-cooking-skills/2010/BA033235-BTEC-Splt-L12-HCS-Issue-2.pdf
I am aware that you have purchased a revision guide for the previous course and we will be refunding you for this, via ParentPay.

Please do not discuss this with your daughter, as we have not yet explained the change to the students.

If you have any questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely, 
Emma Phillips
Deputy Headteacher 
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89 Bluehouse Lane   Oxted   Surrey   RH8 0RZ         Telephone: 01883 713928
email: secretary@limpsfield-grange.surrey.sch.uk
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